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Dear Parents
I hope that everyone had a good week last week and that you are all feeling equipped for the cold spell of weather that finally seems to have come. I have put onto the newsletter this week information regarding what to do if the school is shut due in the unlikely event that we have to make the decision to close the school. Please make sure that you have read this and can refer to it if you need to check over the next few months. In the meantime, wrap up warm and please send your children to school with winter coats to keep them cosy outside. 
Stars of the Week!  
Congratulations to this week’s and last week’s Stars. A wonderful array of different reason for being brilliant!
[image: image3]Ellie Chapman – 6E
Mason Richardson – 6E
Jeya Kandola – 6G
Harriet Locke – 6G

Ryan Gray – 6S
Harry Mayes – 6S
Bradley Copping - 4E
Sophie Callow – 4E

Dominic Milton – 4W
Jayden Muzembe – 4W
Max English – 3C

Barney Dann – 3C
Kaspija Kasparaite – 3H

Braydon Smith – 3H
Golden Book

[image: image4.png]This week and last week the following pupils have had Wow moments to be proud of, impressing their teachers and amazing their peers with special moments of brilliance. Well done!
Bethany Harding 

Jamie Mallett 

Yung Loh 

Jay Kahler Rowel 

Attendance Cup!

This week’s joint winners of the attendance cup with an attendance of 100% were 3H and 4W - Congratulations!!! 
Lexia Superstar Awards
Well done to the following pupils for completing levels in their Lexia Programme. 

Tom Walker – Level 8
Christmas Performance Feedback 

I have now been able to have a look at the feedback forms given back to me regarding the Christmas Performance times. Thank you to everyone who filled out a form – it means that your voice has been heard! We had 31 responses to the feedback form and just to remind you these were the options parents could choose from in terms of what we do next year.  
A:
I would rather the school offered 3 performance  nights and I was allocated 4 tickets for my family with the possibility of extra tickets should I require them (same as this year).

B:
I would rather the school offered 2 performance nights only and I was allocated 2 tickets for my family.

C:
If an afternoon show was offered I would attend this performance instead of an evening performance.

D:
Three evening shows could continue but bring the start time to 6pm meaning an earlier finish – therefore ticket allocation can remain the same as last year.
The results:
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As you can see the preferred option was option D – the same as this year but with the shows starting at 6pm rather than 7pm. This will make the finish time for the younger children an hour earlier and allow families to still have the larger allocation of tickets. I intend that we will implement this for our 2016 Christmas Shows. Thank you for your feedback on this matter and I hope the earlier start time will prove a popular change.
Dance Club

Please note I made a mistake with the finish time of Dance Club. It does in fact finish at 4:30pm! Sorry for any inconvenience last week. 
Winter Weather - Finding out if the School is Open!
[image: image5.jpg]We are now entering the time of year when it is possible that we may have snow or adverse weather conditions that mean we have to take the difficult decision to close the school. I am sure you will acknowledge that it is a very difficult decision to make and is never taken lightly. In some circumstances closure is unavoidable, for example where there would not be enough staff on the school site to ensure pupils’ safety or the school site cannot be cleared sufficiently to ensure everyone’s safety on the premises. We also have to take into account the travelling conditions and risk assess whether pupils, parents and staff can travel to and from school safely. Information regarding whether Old Catton Junior School is closed and a list of all schools which are closed can be found on the website www.schoolclousures.norfolk.gov.uk As well as publishing the information on the website, Norfolk County Council will also highlight closures on the local radio stations and on our Facebook and Twitter channels using #norfolkwinter. In the situation where there has been snowfall and our school is open, pupils will only be able to play outside in the snow at break time and lunchtime if they have suitable clothing and footwear for the conditions. E.g. wellington boots or snow boots, warm clothing, winter coats, gloves and hats. 
Sewell Park Invitation to year 4 and year 5 children 

Please find attached an invitation to Year 4 and 5 pupils to attend the first “Valentines Disco” at Sewell Park Academy on Thursday 11th February 4:30pm-6:00pm. They are inviting all of the local Primary feeder schools to attend and have a lovely time. If you are interested in the event, please let me know and Sewell Park will get some letters and reply slips out to you ASAP. Entry is free and there will be a live DJ and refreshments available to purchase. They will also be offering somewhere for parents to wait with refreshments available and an opportunity to have an informal presentation from staff about the school. It also gives parents the opportunity to talk to other parents and our staff over a tea or coffee.
[image: image6]TALK HOMEWORK & ‘WOW’ WORDS
Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and ‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for your support. 

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then they can’t write it either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below;
British astronaut Tim Peake said that he was most looking forward to the view of planet Earth from space during his mission to the International Space Station. Tim has been training for his mission for more than 28 months. He will be on board the ISS for around 173 days, doing lots of different science experiments.
Would you like to follow in Tim’s footsteps and blast off into space? If you had the opportunity to go into space would you want to go? What would you most like to do while you were there? What do you think it would be like? Do you think that going into space will ever be just as easy as going on an aeroplane on holiday? Maybe one day we will holiday on the moon?! Do you think that space tourism would ever “take off”?
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(investigation, study, survey, research, search, inspection, probe, examination, enquiry, scrutiny, observation, consideration, analysis, review.)
In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them more interesting!

Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is; 
Exploration 
Please encourage your child to use this word,

in the right context, as much as possible.

· The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be set every Monday in the newsletter; children will then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on a Friday afternoon.

· We will encourage the children to use the WOW word throughout the week.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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Please do not hesitate to come into school and speak to me or another member of staff if you have any questions or concerns. Have a great week!
Mrs K Connelly
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The Nebula Partnership 
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The Nebula Partnership
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